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Amendment No. 1 
Date: 05/03/2016 

 

Sub: Amendment to the Notice Inviting Applications for Empanelment of Experts/ 

Specialists  
 

Ref:  HITES/PCD/BD/NIA/2015-16/02 dated 12-02-2016 
 

The following changes in schedule and means of submission applications are being incorporated 

in the referred Notice. 
 

 

Notice Inviting Applications for Empanelment of Experts/ Specialists 
 

 

Interested individuals are requested to forward to their applications on or before 16th March 2016 

to: 

 

The Chief Executive Officer 

HLL Infra Tech Services Limited 

B-14A, Sector- 60, Noida, UP- 201307 
 

 

Alternatively, applicants can also make their submissions to the email ID: hites@lifecarehll.com 

indicating the subject as “Notice Inviting Applications for Empanelment of Experts/ 

Specialists”. 

 

All other contents shall remain unaltered. 

 
 

Note: Prospective Applicants are also advised to check the website regularly prior to the 

submission of applications.  
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